Effective Monday, January 7, 2013, there will no longer be an individual stationed at the Information
Desk in the Rotunda of the Historic Courthouse. While this may prove to be an inconvenience to some
visitors, budget constraints have made this change necessary.

Phones will be answered utilizing an information tree that will provide callers with instructions on how
to reach appropriate office.

This action comes with the realization there may be an increased number of visitors—having questions
or needing directions—who will seek assistance in offices near the information desk. Behind the
Information Booth is a board showing various office locations and we hope this will help people find
their correct destination.



